
                                                                                                                                  
 

 
 
 
 
 

ADDITIONAL IN PERSON REGISTRATION 
 
 

There will be an additional in person registration date for those who 
have not been able to attend the first dates. This new date will be 
Wednesday 10/17 from 7-9p.m. at Veteran’s Field in the gray trailer. 
 
 
I have sample uniforms available for the players to try on. If you 
already registered and want to have them try on uniforms to verify 
you selected the right size, please stop by on Wednesday. 
 
If you need any additional information, please email me at  
mam1130@aol.com 
 
Thank you  
 
Mark 
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